
  
 
 
 

Friday, March 14, 2025 
 
Good morning.  We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
Announcer 1: Attention everyone, we’ve got BIG news! 
Announcer 2: HUGE news! 
Announcer 1: The Grade 8 Boys A-Team just DOMINATED the championship game! 
Announcer 2: Hard work? BET. Teamwork? BET. Pure skill? BET!!! 
Announcer 1: Kway is good… but let’s be real—we’re BETTER! 
Announcer 2: That’s TWO YEARS IN A ROW—we are BACK-TO-BACK CHAMPS! 
Both: BET!!! 
 
 
 
Be sure to come check out and claim your belongings from the Lost and Found located just outside 
the Art Room by the end of lunch today! 
 
 
 
HAPPY PI DAY!!! Here are some interesting facts: 
 
1. The symbol for Pi has been in use for over 250 years. The symbol was introduced by William 
Jones, a Welsh mathematician, in 1706.  
 
2. Since the exact value of pi can never be calculated, we can never find the accurate area or 
circumference of a circle. 
 
3. The record for reciting the most number of decimal places of Pi was achieved by Rajveer Meena at 
VIT University, Vellore, India on 21 March 2015. He was able to recite 70,000 decimal places!!!  
So, whether you're memorizing digits, eating pie, or just appreciating the magic of math… enjoy the 
day! Happy Pi Day! 
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